
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

I am delighted to announce that this term our school football club will be starting once again. Places are limited, so please get 

your letters back to myself (Mr Scott) as soon as possible to avoid missing out. Year 6s have priority. After that, Year 5s names 

will be picked out of a hat. 

The club will take place on Tuesdays after school from 3:20pm – 4:15pm (with children then changing and being ready for 

collection by 4:20 – 4:25pm). The club will begin on Tuesday 19th September 2023. 

Children will need to bring: football boots, trainers (in case we have to use the MUGA), shin pads, football socks, shorts or 

tracksuit bottoms, a t-shirt and a waterproof top/jacket (as we still train in the rain!) If you do not have any of this equipment, 

please let me know as we may have spares in school. 

They will also need to have any relevant medication with them e.g. inhalers etc. 

If you accept the above conditions and would like your child to attend, please complete and return the below form to Mr Scott 

as soon as possible. 

Child’s Name & Class: _____________________________ 

Medical Conditions and Medication (e.g. asthma/inhaler): _______________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Phone Number: ___________________________________________________________________ 

Please tick one of the following: 

I DO give permission for my child to walk/cycle home after the club. 

I DO NOT give permission for my child to walk/cycle home after the club and I will be collecting them. 

Parent/Guardian signature: __________________________ 


